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From: Kourtney Vaccaro
To: Ridgecrest POS_001
CC: Loreleio@co.kern.ca.us
Date: 2/6/2012 3:11 PM
Subject: Ridgecrest Solar Power Project - Status Update

All:

Last week, you received email correspondence from the Energy Commission indicating that on March 28, 
2012, the Commissioners will consider the Hearing Adviser's [Proposed] Commission Decision Affirming 
that Warren-Alquist Act Section 25502.3 Applies to Photovoltaic Electrical Generating Facilities. 

Please disregard that email correspondence. The Commission will serve and docket a formal written 
notice when a new hearing date is selected. 

In the meantime, the Commission is awaiting Solar Trust of America's (STA) response to my email dated 
February 3, 2012. The email, which was docketed, asks STA to discuss whether and by what timeline it 
will proceed with a project in view of recent media reports that Solar Millennium AG, a majority equity 
shareholder of STA, may have sold its interest in STA as part of ongoing insolvency proceedings.  

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this email.

Kourtney Vaccaro
Hearing Adviser II
California Energy Commission

DATE FEB 06 2012 

RECD. FEB 06 2012 

DOCKET
09-AFC-9


